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COLLEGE oF THE SEQQUOIAS

ADDENDUM No. 1
PROJECT: ON-GOING ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES
BID NO.: RFQ No. 2019-100
Notice to Bidders on the Above Project:

This addendum consists of: Bid Clarifications

Question #1. We are preparing our response to the District RFQ for ongoing Architectural services.
May we please request a draft copy of the architectural services agreement mentioned in section
2.2.3.3.?
Answer# 1. Section 2.2.3.3. of RFQ 2019-100 On-Going Architectural Services, is modified by
replacing the wording with the following:
2.2.3.3 Prepare design documents as required by the Division of the State Architect, California
Community Colleges Chancellor’s Office, and in accordance with program specifications
provided by the District.

Question #2. Will there be a pre-submittal site walk to learn more about the Basic Services Center
project, or would the District be willing to meet with our proposed project architect briefly on the site
to discuss the project?

Answer# 2. No. We are unable to meet with any firms prior to the deadline date. If you have
specific questions about the project, you can submit those questions in writing and we can
document a response that will be shared in an addendum as a “clarification” item pertaining to
Section 2.2.1 Active Project.

Questions #3. Can you please clarify Iltem 1.2 on Page 2? It says, “Submitting firms must have office in
the Central Valley, located BETWEEN Fresno and Bakersfield”, this would apply to an office IN
Bakersfield, correct?

Answer# 3. Yes.

All other terms and conditions remain the same.
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Ashley Collins, Pur\cl:hasing Manager Date
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